

Chargers Newsletter December 2014 Jefferson PTA Legal 1914

he Holidays are here. This month is a short one school-wise. We only have two activities going on in December, and we need your help on both of them. Our Holiday Basket Collection started today, this is the perfect opportunity to teach our kids the gift of giving, and having the good feeling inside of doing something for other people in our community. I want to invite you to read our newsletter and perhaps connect through our Facebook Page and web page. If you have any questions please go to http://jeffersonpta.org and e-mail any of the PTA officers.



Help families from our community with food and gifts!

Items needed... Sugar, Flour, Cereal, Granola bars, Pasta, Stuffing, Canned Vegetables, Canned soup... and more!

Please see http://vols.pt/JsZB8m for a complete sign-up sheet of needed items. Please donate items at the office collection bin by December 9, 2014. Please label the person's identification code on your UNWRAPPED gift item (1A, 2B, etc.). Questions? Email Connie at smithcon@hotmail.com



Kids love the Holiday Store. It is their opportunity to buy small gifts for their loved ones at great prices.

Holiday Store Schedule

Monday Dec 8th - Friday Dec 12th during school hours from 9:30am-2:45pm

Thursday Dec 11 will also be open after School from 3:30pm-5:30pm.

Mark your calendars

01-Dec Collection for Holiday Baskets Kick off

08-12 Dec Holiday Store

09- Dec Last Day of Collection for Holiday Baskets





To all the parents who volunteered for the Pancake Breakfast, Movie Night, and also the wonderful teachers that participated in the McTeacher's Night Fundraiser. Thank you. Also, thank-you to all the Jefferson Families that participate in all the PTA activities at our school.